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2nd July 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thursday 3rd July – Friday 4th July 

Due to the high temperatures and the high humidity levels at the start of this week, I allowed pupils to wear their PE 

kit from Monday to Wednesday.   

Weather forecasts indicate that it will be sunny for the next few days and that temperatures will return to a 

comfortable level, with lower humidity and a lower ‘feels like’ temperature.  As the weather changes, I have decided 

to continue this temporary adjustment for the rest of this week with all pupils returning to full school uniform on 

Monday 7th July 2025.    

Therefore, on Thursday 3rd July – Friday 4th July, I will continue to allow pupils to wear their school PE kit instead 

of their school uniform.   

From Monday 7th July all pupils must return to school wearing their full school uniform.   

Thank you for your support. 

Best wishes, 

M Stephens 

Headteacher 
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